
 
 

 

 

18 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Everybody’s Talking About Jamie – Trip to Theatre Royal, Brighton 
 
We are delighted to offer our KS4 students in the Yousafzai community the very exciting opportunity to see a 
live showing of ‘Everybody's Talking About Jamie’, which is on a UK tour, at the Theatre Royal in Brighton on 
Wednesday 1 November 2023. This is a fantastic chance to see a West End musical in a relatively local 
theatre.  
 
Students and staff will meet at Sackville at 5.00pm where we will then depart in a minibus and park in 
Brighton. Due to time constraints, students will not necessarily have a chance to buy food or drinks so we 
recommend bringing a packed dinner, snacks and a drink. We may however, depending on the journey time, 
have some free time in the theatre to buy drinks and snacks for the performance. We intend to be back at 
Sackville at 12.00am. As we will be back so late, we expect students to be picked up from school rather than 
making their own way home.  
 
We have tried to keep the cost of this trip as low as possible. There are 30 tickets available and, should 
demand outstrip supply, students’ names will be entered into a spreadsheet and placed on the trip randomly 
allocated to 30 students.  
 
Tickets will be £26.00 and will be available on MCAS from today, Monday 18 September 2023.  
 
Please remember if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we can use that to pay for 
the cost of the ticket. If you do not wish us to do this, please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe 
(hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk). 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our wonderful community on a trip for the first time since the introduction of 
the community system. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J Pearson  
Community Leader of Yousafzai 
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